
From: Aisling Foster 

Sent: 26 April 2023 14:23 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application No 2022/3853/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please 

take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams 

so extra vigilance is required. 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Despite your survey being currently closed I wish to register my objection to the enormous ferris wheel.  

You know the many reasons against. But as a local residence I am already finding the week-long crowds in 

the area almost impossible to bear  To put up with more and much worse for the sake of ‘business' – 

profiting non-Camden investors – is plain wrong. 

Aisling Foster (Mrs).  


